
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

2800 BERUN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546 
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131*7546 

Phone: 
(860) 594-2669 

April 29, 2013 

Mr. Shawn W. Seeley 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (U.S. NRC) 
Division ofNuclear Materials Safety 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard 
Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406*2713 

Dear Mr. Seeley: 

Subject: NRC Foml 313, Application for Materials License 

Renewal License No. 06*07945-01 (J:30-tJ:3 7'f'f 

Control No. 580171 (Timely Receipt Notice) 


This letter is a follow up to the renewal of the Application for Materials License (NRC 
Form 313) that was faxed to the Licensing Assistance Team on March 4, 2013. Be advised the 
State of Connecticut, Department of Transportation, (Department) management is committed to 
providing radiation safety, security, and control of nuclear density gauges in compliance with the 
U.S. NRC regulations. I have reviewed the contents of the renewal license and application, and 
concur with the contents, however I am relying on the Department's Radiation Safety Officer 
(RSO), Ms. Teresa Donahue, regarding the technical aspects of the application. 

In addition, the Department has provided the proper resources, space, equipment, 
personnel, and time to the radiation safety program to ensure that public and worker safety is 
appropriately addressed. Ms. Teresa Donahue, Department RSO, is qualified and competent to 
manage this program effectively. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Ms. Donahue at (860) 
594-2663. 

bconnery
Transportation Division Chi f ....-/ 
Bureau of Engineering and Construction 

RECIO IN LAT. ~dM/ t.J/aq /J 3 NMSS/RGNI MATERIALS-002 

An Equal Opportun,ity Employer 
Printed on Recycled or Recovered Paper 


